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Garnetbank Primary School Eco-Committee

Minutes – Monday 25th January 2016

**FOLLOW UP TO MEETING WITH MRS MORISON TO DISCUSS IDEAS/CONCERNS ARISING FROM ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW**

1. Welcome: Rojlin sent her apologies as she was busy showing the other classes some super Scottish Country Dancing.
2. Contact Mr Duff re Energy Efficiency/School Refurbishment: We are going to arrange our meeting with Mr Duff, having been given the go ahead by Mrs Morison.  We will wait until he comes back to us with a suitable date and time.
3. Choose Bins/Stickers for playground: Mrs Morison and Rojlin kindly gave us some stickers as “litter” rewards for the playground.  We are still deciding how best to “spot” good litter bin users, but will make a decision on this after mulling it over!  We also chose 2 lovely new bins for the playground and voted on their colours – green and blue. We will await their delivery with great anticipation!
4. Information powerpoint for classes: We mapped out a storyboard for our powerpoint and will start making this at the next meeting.
5. AOCB: We covered such a lot during our meeting and can’t wait to get started on all our projects!
	Attendees

	Mrs Thompson

Nathan      Dania
Wardah      Hanna
Zain       Bibi
Mahek      Zia
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